
Friars Primary FoundaƟon School 

Friday 10th May 2024 
It was good to see all the children 
enjoying the playground in the fair 

weather this week. Please make sure 
they bring water bottles, hats and 

suncream. 
Year 6 have their Key Stage Two 
SATS tests next week. They have 
been working very hard and we are 
very impressed with their focus and 
efforts. We wish them all the best 

of luck with these. 
Next week we will be sending out a 
list of key dates for this term for 

all our summer events. 
Our Stars this week are: 

Dates for your diary 
 
17.05.24 Year 1 Trip to Southbank  
 
21.05.24 Y3 Trip to Southwark   
Heritage Centre  
 
23.05.24 Early Years Playground   
Official Opening  
 
MAY HALF TERM  
Break up Fri 24.05 Return Mon 
03.06.24 
 
03.06-07.06.24 Y5/6 Wick Court  
 
12.06.2024 Class Photographs  
 
14.06.24  School Lunch Taster  
 
19.06.24 Y6 Dance Performance at 
Crystal Palace 4.00-7.00pm  
 
04.07.24 Y4 Cricket Tournament   
Kennington Park  

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Punctuality 
Year 1 5 8 
Year 2 14 14 

Year 3 15 7 

 Year 4 33 11 

Year 5 23 8 

Year 6 22 2 

Total Points  
925 

675 

875 

425 

200 

2025 

Overall whole school aƩendance  for week          
beginning  06.05.2024  90.52% 

1st Place AƩendance:  Year  1 

1st Place Punctuality:   Year  6 

PE Kit  
Please ensure your child wears the 
correct kit for PE. For health and 
safety reasons, only stud earrings 
should be worn to school. Children 
can wear PE kits to school on the 

days they have PE. 



 Year One      
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year Three                    

 

In Year 3 we are learning the book 
‘The Red ShoesÕ through drama. We 

practised using body shapes to  
improvise scenes, using different 

voices and facial expressions for the  
characters. 

In DT this term, we are making healthy packed 
lunches.  We have learned the skills to chop 

vegetables and put all the healthy ingredients 
together. This week, we prepared and made 

hummus for the vegetable snacks. 

In Maths, we have been exploring  

multiplication and division. We worked in pairs 
to group cubes into 2Õs 5Õs and 10Õs. We have 

practised counting in 2Õs,5Õs and 10Õs and we are  

beginning to learn our 2,5 and 10 times tables.  

In Art, we have continued to explore mixing  

Primary colours to make Secondary colours.  

Today we created painted plates inspired by 
the work of Clarice Cliff. Next week we will 
add black tree silhouettes to our designs.  


